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Dear Current Students who wish to newly enter in Japan,

Currently, Japanese government prohibits new entry from overseas to Japan in principle.
This time, the Japanese government announced that the period of immigration ban will
be extended again from the original schedule because the spread of corona virus infection
in Japan continues.

The details are as follows.

<Qutline of the Ban on Entry into Japan Announced on March 5>

*New entry from "all countries" is prohibited in principle
until March 21, 2021(*).
(*In the previous announcement, the ban was scheduled until March 7,
but it has been extended to March 21.)
It's very unfortunate, but you aren't able to enter into Japan until at least March 21 due

to the above announcement.

The date when the immigration restriction will be lifted is still unclear, so we will inform
you as soon as we receive a new information from the Japanese Government.

In addition, please be sure to check by yourself the website of the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs and the Embassy of Japan in your country for the latest information about

restrictions on entry to Japan.

*Ministry of Foreign Affairs website:

https://www.mofa.go.jp/ca/cp/page22e 000925.html (English)

Due to the immigration restriction announced this time, it is considered that you will

not be able to come to JAIST in April when the term 1-1 starts.

Therefore, Educational Service Section,JAIST will send an email to inform you about the

classes from April in a few days. Please wait for.

Contact: International Student Section (ryugaku@ml.jaist.ac.ip)
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